
  
 

 
The Private Security Regulation Authority (PSRA) and the Firearm Licensing Authority (FLA) share a vital 
partnership. We were therefore happy to participate in the official opening of the FLA's newest office in 
Discovery Bay, St. Ann on Friday, 29th April 2022. 
 
There are approximately 5,000 registered armed security guards, security trainers and private 
investigators in Jamaica. In the majority of cases, these security professionals are required to obtain and 
maintain a licence from the PSRA to legally participate in the Private Security Industry as well as to qualify 
for some of the different categories of firearm permits and licences issued by the FLA.   
 
The opening of the FLA's Northern Regional Office in Discovery Bay will certainly improve the ease, 
convenience and time in which our shared clients in St. Ann, Trelawny and St. Mary can complete the 
application processes and remain compliant with the law. 
 
#PSRA #strongertogether 
 

 

PSRA represented by Executive Director, Rick Harris (2nd from left) and Operations Manager, Vivette Webber McLaughlin  
(3rd from left) at the official opening of FLA’s Northern Regional Office, Discovery Bay, St Ann – Friday, April 29, 2022 


